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20th March 2024 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
In response to parent feedback, we are excited to inform you that with effect from 
Monday 15th April 2024 we will be moving all online payments across to Arbor to 
simplify the processes for parents.  
 
You will be able to make payments and top up accounts for clubs and trips by simply 
logging in to the Parent Portal or App. You will also be able to purchase school uniform 
and products under the School Shop section. 
 
All current balances on ScoPay will be transferred over to your Arbor account during the 
Easter holidays. Please note, payments will no longer be available on ScoPay from 
4.00pm on Thursday 28th March 2024.  
 
Once the transfer has been complete, a notification will be sent via an In-App message 
on Arbor.  
 
For more information, please see the Parent Information guide link below:  

 
    
Arbor – Parent Payment Information Guide 
 

 

As always if you have any queries or questions, please do not hesitate to get in touch.  
 

 
Kind regards, 
 
Westfields Infant School 

http://www.westfieldsfederation.org.uk/
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/204177771-Payment-accounts-and-topping-up-the-meal-account-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Arbor-App#h_01HAPCJJG3R8E6C9NS2VHB2A5Y

